

(406) 461-3839

John Russell, Grand Knight

gk844@montanaknights.org

KNIGHT NEWS

Council 844

Helena, MT

JANUARY 2025

Https://kc844helena.org

Dave Galt, Deputy GK

JAN.	Calendar
9th	January business meeting @ 6:30
16th & 23rd	Cor group @ 6:30
28th	God's Love dinner

GRAND KNIGHT'S MESSAGE

Our annual Fish Fry is just around the corner. Our first meal is scheduled for Friday, March 14, the second meal scheduled for Friday, March 28 and the third and final meal scheduled for April 11. We need servers in the ballroom for all three meals. If you are interested in helping, contact John Russell at (406) 461-3839 or jrsafe@gmailcom. Vivat Jesus, John Russell, Grand Knight.

COR MEN'S GROUP

Please join us for our spiritually provoking Cor meetings in January, dates of 16 and 23 at 6:30. Hope to see you there!

KNEH BANQUET

Our council has purchased an Event Sponsorship for the upcoming KNEH annual fundraising banquet on April 2 at Carroll College. The guest speaker for the event is Father Francis Hoffman, better known as Father Rocky from Relevant Radio. Included with the sponsorship are three (3) complimentary tickets. We will be giving the first ticket away to the winner of the 50/50 drawing at our General Meeting during the months of January, February and March.

FIFTH SUNDAY BREAKFAST

Thank you to all who helped with our breakfast on December 29. You made it possible for us to raise \$1,000 to support our kindness efforts. Our event was very well attended by a most generous group. Our next Fifth Sunday breakfast will be on Mar

RAFFLE TICKETS

Joe Bugni has has 3 books remaining. If you are able to sell some or more please contact him at (406) 459-6187. All unsold tickets, stubs and proceeds are due to him by the January meeting on the 9th.

HELPING HANDS-GOD'S LOVE

Our next God's Love meal is scheduled for Tuesday, January 28. We will be cooking and serving Sloppy Joes for the patrons. If you are interested in donating, cooking, and/or serving food, contact John Russell. Better yet, show up at the January meeting and sign up personally.

DUES

Everyone should have received their dues notice by now, along with green and blue donations sheets. Please respond promptly in order to reduce follow up efforts by our Financial Secretary.

FAMILY OF THE MONTH

Congratulations to the January Family of the Month recipient Rick Tappan.

\$500 RAFFLE WINNER

Congratulations to the big December \$500 raffle winner Jack Rhodes.

FOOD FOR FAMILIES-HELENA FOOD SHARE

The Helena Food Share donation box is located at the entrance to the Hall. Bring your food donation to the next meeting and drop it in the box. John Russell, our Community Director, will deliver your donation to Helena Food Share. If you decide to personally deliver your donation to Helena Food Share, please donate on behalf of Knights of Columbus Council 844. Obtain a donation slip from them and turn that slip into John Russell or any Council officer. If you prefer, you can scan your donation slip and send it via text to John Russell at (406) 461-3839, or jrsafe@gmail.com. Helena Food Share is located at 1280 Boulder Avenue in Helena. December contributions were 112 pounds. Total contribution for the 2024-2025 fraternal year is 549 pounds.

AID AND SUPPORT AFTER PREGNANCY

The Helena Options Clinic donation box is located at the entrance to the hall. Bring your donation to the next meeting and drop it in the box. John Russell, our Community Director, will deliver the donations to the Options Clinic. If you decide to personally deliver your Knights of Columbus, Council 844. Obtain a donation slip from Options Clinic and turn that slip in to John Russell or any Council officer. If you prefer, you can scan your donation slip and send it via text to John Russell at 461-3839, or email irsafe@gmail.com. If you scan your donation slip, please ensure that all of it is legible before you send it. Options Clinic receives a monetary reimbursement from Supreme Council for Council 844 donations. The Options Clinic is located at 1005 Partridge Place, Suite 1, Helena. Contributions for December were \$580.00. Total contributions for the 2024-2025 Fraternal Year is \$3,908.98.

WHEEL CHAIR

Our council is in possession of a nice wheel chair, available to anyone who would be in need of it. Leave a message on the hall phone (406) 442-5420 if you would like to use it.